
From:  Pauline Loong 

To:  Clerks Richmondhill  

Sent:  Fri 3/15/2019 6:30 AM 

Subject: Airbnb's short term rentals in Richmond Hill 

 
Hello, 

 

With the increasing number of Airbnb rentals in Richmond Hill & the potential negative 

impact on our daily livelihood, I support Councillor Chan’s motion on Regulation of 

Airbnb and Short-term Rentals. 

 

Pauline Loong 


